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AMALGAMATED TRANSIT UNION

UNION NOTICE

Mandatory Vaccination Policy

As the scope of what is happening globally, we are forced to entertain things we may not like.
The post earlier this week, we stated we oppose the sharing of information with Metrolinx.

We have sought a legal opinion and have filed a grievance pertaining to the uploading and heavy-handed
threats by Metrolinx.

At this time, we are encouraging our members, for fear of reprisals, to upload your vaccination status
to the portal.

With the grievance filed on this, we do not want our members to lose wages or potentially employment, for
non-compliance.

We are engaged in ongoing discussions with our legal team regarding our options, rights, and
responsibilities.

Please check our COVID section on our website atu1587.ca for the language of the grievance. Check
regularly for updates as new information becomes available.

As always, do not hesitate to contact the office, any Executive Board Member or Shop Steward with
questions or concerns.

In solidarity,

Rob Cormier
President/Business Agent
ATU 1587 September 17, 2021



